8870 N Willowbrook DR
Peoria, AZ 85382
(623) 760-2107
GerrickBurns17@yahoo.com
August 19, 2010
Dear Patrick,
I’m a senior at Peoria High School, I am enrolled in the Professional Internship Program. I’m looking for a career as a barber, I would like to own barber shop in the near future. I am seeking an Internship for this fall of 2010. I am writing to inquire about a possible Internship opportunity with Buds barber shop.
My work background
· My current experience includes cutting my family and friends hair.

My enclosed resume provides additional details about my background.

I will come in next week to see if it would be possible to meet with you to discuss your program.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

